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TMB suspends Dallas physician 

 
On January 31, 2018, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily suspended, 
with notice, the Texas medical license of Philip Llewellyn Kelton, Jr., M.D. (Lic. No. D7112), 
after determining his continuation in the practice of medicine poses a continuing threat to public 
welfare. The suspension was effective immediately. 
 
The Board panel found, based on the evidence provided, that Dr. Kelton operated an 
unregistered pain management clinic, permitted unlicensed office staff to order Schedule II 
controlled substances, failed to maintain adequate medical documentation for the patients he 
treated, and prescribed opioids to patients in a manner inconsistent with the public health. 
 
The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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